31 August 2023

Ballot closes today at 12 noon

There are just hours left to cast your online vote in our consultative ballot on the
next steps our campaign.

The consultative ballot closes today at 12 noon. Because it is an online ballot you
can still vote until then if you haven't already.

Thanks to everyone who has voted. We were encouraged by the levels of debate
and engagement from members at all levels of the union. This work has helped to
maximise turnout across the civil service and related sectors.

We will publish the results on our website as soon as they are confirmed by the
independent scrutineers. This is likely to be on Friday 1 September.

The national executive committee (NEC) will meet in the first week of September
to discuss the ballot results and the next steps in the campaign.

Join PCS online today.



https://mypcs.pcs.org.uk/onlinejoiningform

